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Welcome to our December
newsletter! We are excited to

share highlights from last month
and what’s ahead. Thank you for

your ongoing support.KINDERGARTEN DECEMBER 2024

Acic American School

SHARING IS CARING 
This month, our dear students participated in our
annual ‘Sharing is Caring Day’, where they brought
gifts for all their classmates. Kids were very excited
and appreciated the value of giving rather than
receiving. It was a memorable experience.
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TIPS FOR PARENTS
Communicate with Teachers: Stay in
touch with your child’s teachers. Regular
communication helps you understand
your child’s progress and any areas
where they may need support.
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ARABIC FUN DAY 
Arabic language is a vital part of the Egyptian
culture. During our Arabic Fun Day kids participated
in education and fun activities, aimed at celebrating
the beauty of the Arabic language. It was a great
experience!
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KINDERGARTEN
PARENTS 

VOLUNTEERING PROGRAM 
This month we would like to thank Ms
Esraa, mommy of Omar, for supporting
teachers and students during the Arabic
Fun Day! 
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BIRTHDAY PARTY
We had yet another birthday party, where parents
had a chance to celebrate this beautiful occasion
with us. Happy Birthday to Abdelrahman, Ameena,
Elias, Ezzeldin, Hassan, Joud, Malak, Mostafa,
Selim, Sham, Yassin!
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KARATE CLUB
PERFORMANCE

The karate performance was not just an
exhibition of skill learned in the Karate
Club, but also a celebration of the hard

work, focus, and dedication of our students.
It was an inspiring reminder of how sports

and physical activity can shape our students
into strong, confident, and respectful

individuals.

MUSICAL CLUB PERFORMANCE
During the Music Club students learn how to
play various musical instruments. We could not
be prouder of our talented students showcasing
their skills in a beautiful performance. Our
school was filled with music, rhythm, and pure
joy as students took the stage.
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Character Building is a crucial program
supporting our students’ social and

emotional well-being. This month Pre-K
students practiced self-confidence,
discussed the importance of being

responsible and cooperative. While KG
students learned about the value of telling
the truth and keeping your word, as well as
cherishing family values. In our busy lives,
it's easy to take our families for granted.

But when we stop and reflect on their
importance, we realize they are our greatest

support system.
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KG FAMILY PROJECTS/SHOW AND TELL
KG and Prek students had their monthly
opportunities to improve their oral and
presentation skills. This month kids and parents
exerted effort to prepare amazing projects about
favorite animals, seasons. Students gain more
and more confidence in speaking publicly, as
well improve their listening skills.
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KINDERGARTEN
CHARACTER BUILDING
PROGRAM 


